From: Weston Miller

To: Natalie Thomson
Subject: In Support of Minor Variance on 474 William Street
Date: July 8, 2024 3:00:15 PM

Good afternoon,

I am writing to support the minor variance application for 474 William Street. Having lived in
the neighbourhood my entire life, I can wholeheartedly say that large cedar-like hedges are a
common and defining characteristic of our area. They provide privacy for homeowners and
contribute to the natural beauty of the neighbourhood. As an owner of multiple properties in
the area and the President of the nearby Chautauqua Residents Association, I fully support this
minor variance application. I believe that any changes to these beautiful existing or any new
cedar hedges would be detrimental to the neighbourhood.

Thank you,
Weston Miller

Weston Miller

Sales Representative
Niagara on the Lake Realty
Direct: +1 (289) 213-8681
Office: +1 (905) 468-3205
Fax: +1 (905) 468-3359
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